
School Council Minutes 11.03.11 
 
Present: Mrs. Rodgers, all School Councillors and 
members of Hull Youth Parliament 
 
H.Y.P. members fed back to school councillors their 
resolutions from their meeting on Wednesday 
regarding E Safety. They spoke briefly about a 
‘Junior Face Book’ site, but mainly on some ‘Top 
Tips’ on how to stay safe on the internet. 
 
Although we have tips in our ICT suite we have 
nothing to remind children in our classrooms when 
we use the net books or laptops. Councillors 
thought it would be a good idea for each class to 
make a large poster (flip chart size) as a class to 
display in their rooms. HYP members would like 
S.M.A.R.T. to be included – S. Stay safe, M. do not 
meet anyone, A. do not accept anyone you don’t 
know, R. do not open any mail you receive if you 
don’t know who it is from and T. don’t be afraid to 
tell and adult. 
Councillors would like these to be completed by the 
end of this half term. 
 
Councillors have discussed a reward system to be 
run by Teaching Assistants. 



One child will be chosen each week by a T/A who 
thinks that child has ‘stood out’ above the rest that 
week. On a Friday they will be able to have their 
lunch on the ‘Golden Table’. Instead of having 
flight trays they will have a plate and a dish. They 
will have a choice of drinks including lemonade 
which will be served in a special glass. Mrs Rodgers 
will supervise this reward. 
 
Councillors have requested Mr. Browning and Miss 
Atkinson to join them at their next meeting to 
discuss the above.  
 
 
 


